
 

 
 

 

 
To: Councillor Crockett, Convener; Councillor Milne, Vice-Convener; and Councillors 

Allan, Boulton, Corall, Cormie, Delaney, Finlayson, Grant, Jaffrey, MacGregor, 
McCaig, Jean Morrison MBE, Thomson and Yuill. 
  

 
Town House, 

ABERDEEN 29th November 2012 
 

ENTERPRISE, PLANNING AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
COMMITTEE 

 

 Four Members of the Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure Committee have 
requisitioned a Special Meeting in terms of Standing Order 31(4). The members of the 
ENTERPRISE, PLANNING AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMITTEE are requested to 
meet in Committee Room 2 - Town House on THURSDAY, 6 DECEMBER 2012 at 2.00 
pm. 

 
The notice signed by the four members requisitioning the meeting is attached to 

this agenda. 
 

 
 
 

 
JANE G. MACEACHRAN 

 HEAD OF LEGAL AND DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
 

 
B U S I N E S S 

 

1   Wording from Requisition Notice   

 “Following the end of the legal challenge against the Aberdeen Western Peripheral 
Route (AWPR), the Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure Committee agrees to 
renew the commitment to „lock in‟ the benefits of the AWPR by progressing with 
the Third Don Crossing on the route previously agreed by Council, and the dualling 
of the Berryden Corridor as quickly as possible.” 
 

 
 

Website Address: www.aberdeencity.gov.uk  
 
 

Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Mark 
Masson, tel. 522989 or email mmasson@aberdeencity.gov.uk  

 

http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/

